General Meeting Minutes

Date

• 12-Feb-2018

Location

• Weston Raiders Club

Attendances

- Mike Behnke
- Gen Webster
- Matt Boorman
- Jean Papillaud
- Blake McCormack
- Phil Arthur
- Simon Leigh
- Dave Ballard
- Steve Kent
- Paul Bennetts
- Rolland Schmitz

Agenda

- Finance
- Correspondence
- Website
- General Business

Finance

• Finance Report updated in the Committee Meeting

Correspondence

• Unavailable – Terrie Hornby is absent

Website

- Functioning as expected.
- Review membership form. Update and add.
- Reporting of any membership registration issues to go to Matt Boorman

General Business

Event Tracking Template for profit and loss.

• Jean Papillaud created a template and sent to Mike Behnke for review.

Club presence and following

• Gen Webster described a contact with the Holden Rally team. Potential support for the club, has large Facebook following. Tim Mullens.

Meeting frequency.

• Open discussion on meeting frequency. Suggest:

- Formal every 2nd month, with a fun meet in between.
 - Feb 15
 - Mar 12 fun
 - April 9
 - May 14 fun
 - June 11
 - Jul 9 fun
 - Aug 13
 - Sep 17 fun
 - Oct 8
 - Nov 12 fun
 - Dec 10
- Request to put the list of meeting dates on the web sites

Upcoming Events

Wedding Belly

- 2 stages
 - o 3.5 4km
 - \circ 9 9.5km
- Camp at the hut. Create atmosphere and social aspect for the event.
- Pace noted
- Positions to fill:
 - o Volunteer's coordinator
 - o 2 stage commanders
 - o 2 assistants and
 - o volunteers for road closures
- Course cars are not yet decided.
- Running on Empty BBQ opportunity for lunch, potentially for dinner as well. Gen Webster to confirm by end of week.
- Trophies need to be discussed and organized
- Require people to prepare the club trailer and take it out.
- Jean Papillaud reported the ACT Government good to deal with for event organisation.
- Entry fee is unknown. Expect 16 cars to break even.
- Riverina/ North East Victoria club are interested to make it a round in their series.
- Stickers not organized.

Previous Events

Training Day

- Feedback from general discussion:
 - o too many people and not enough working
 - Too hot to do anything